
 

Volunteer Training  
All members of our community who would like to volunteer in the school or at 

school-sponsored events must complete the volunteer training.   

 Friday, September 21, 2018  at 8:45 AM in the school cafeteria 

 Friday, September 21, 2018  at 2:00 PM in the school cafeteria 

 Wednesday, September 26, 2018 at 6:00 PM in the school library 

(Please park in the lower parking lot during school hours) 

 

 

 

Come celebrate the beginning of a great school year by 

spending time with FCCS friends and staff.  Don’t forget to 

stop by Roy Rogers to pick up dinner on your way over to 

the park.  Roy Rogers will donate 25% of our school’s receipts 

back to FCCS so be sure to mention the school name when 

you place your order.  Feel free to use their drive-thru service. 

 

  Dessert will be provided by the Social Committee    

Where:  Riverwalk Park 

       1901 Schifferstadt Blvd 

       Frederick, MD 21701 
 

Time:  Friday, September 21, 2018 at 3:30 PM – 6:30 PM 

We Look Forward to Seeing You There! 


